
July 9th, 2021 

To whom it may concern, 

 

Announcement of Confirmed Covid-19 Case in OHTORI (THAILAND) CO.,LTD. 

 

On July 3rd (Sat.), we were informed that a staff of OHTORI (THAILAND) CO.,LTD., one of our 

affiliates, has infected with Covid-19. We are fully mobilized in handling the situation and collaborating 

with the related organizations in order to secure safety of our partners and employees, prevent spread of 

infection, and continue our business. 

 

1. Summary 

A staff of OHTORI (THAILAND) CO.,LTD. got a positive reaction on PCR test after showing 

fever symptoms on July 3rd. 

2. Current status and request related to business 

① All workers of OHTORI (THAILAND) CO.,LTD. are prohibited to enter the office 

building until all of them are tested negative on PCR, due to the guidance provided by 

the Department of Health in MOPH and the real estate management company on July 

4th. 

② Staffs work using emails and cellphones as the main means of business communication. 

③ Disinfection of the facility in which Ohtori Thailand office is located is already completed 

④ We are currently undergoing processes to take PCR, and are trying our best to reopen 

as soon as possible. 

 

We kindly ask for your understanding of respecting human rights and privacy of the patient and 

their family members. 

 

3. Countermeasures 

We are committed to prevent the infection and continue to take effective measures such as washing 

and sanitizing hands, wearing masks, regular sanitizing of areas workers may touch, introducing flexible 

work hours, measuring body temperature before work, limiting domestic and overseas business travels, 

and replacing face-to-face meetings with online meetings. 
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